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On 10 March 2025, Ambassador Asazuma invited Mr. Andre Pienaar, President 

of Namibia Kendo Federation and Mr. Uwe Kump, President of Germany Kendo 

Federation, during his visit to Namibia, to his residence for an exchange 

of opinions. 

 

Ambassador Asazuma and Mr.Pienaar agreed to cooperate to further promote 

kendo in Namibia. 

 

 


